
 
 
From: Elisabete Rodrigues [mailto:elisabete@lusocentre.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 10:26 AM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Subject: LDRACC 
 
Hi Jackie 
 
I hope that you are well,  
 
Just to let you know that Dayle Allan has resigned from LUSO. Her last day is October 
5th. 
 
As soon as we have someone hired, I will let you know as they would take the seat on 
LDRACC as a resource for LUSO. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else that you need from me. 
 
Thanks 
LIZ     

--  
Elisabete Rodrigues 
Executive Director 
LUSO Community Services 
(T) 519.452.1466 
(F) 519.452.1673 
www.lusocentre.org 
 
This information is directed in confidence solely to the person named above 
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
immediately via a return email and destroy original message.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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